SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

No.SBSC/ 909 Dated: 09.10.2024

NOTICE

It is hereby notified that the College will remain closed on Friday, 11
October, 2024 on account of Mahashtmi/Mahanavmi.

- WQ‘Q’/
(Dr. V.A.V. Raman)
For Principal

Copy to:

- College Website

- ERP Portal

- Student Notice Board

- All Teaching Staff Members

- All Non-Teaching Staff Members



